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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Friday, 14 December 2018 5:06 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - Kidterns at Eden Park and Le Creuset

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

We are pleased to welcome our first ever ‘Kidterns’ (Kid Interns) to the Park. As 
members of The Hood the girls offer great ideas and insights into what kids in the 
neighbourhood want to see more of at Eden Park and in the community. 

Hi The Hood members! We are Kate and Issy, the new kid interns at Eden Park. We 
are both locals that want to help Eden Park be more open to the community. At the 
moment we are working towards helping more children get involved with Eden Park 
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and have some exciting ideas we’re working on.  
 
If you or your kids have any ideas that you want to share then you can email us on 
internep@edenpark.co.nz 

Christmas with Le Creuset 
 
If you're looking for a Christmas present for a foodie, we might just have the option 
here.  Thanks to our friends at Le Creuset you can pick up 20% off the RRP of any 
one of their items at Le Creuset Auckland Store or Milly’s Kitchen Ponsonby.  Just 
show this voucher to redeem! 

Reminder - The Hood Christmas Party 
 
For those that have sent us their RSVP, next Tuesday 18 December from 6.00-
8.00pm we’re holding our annual Christmas Party for members of The Hood and 
we’d love to see you at the Park! 
 
There will be music, food and beverages and all neighbours will get the chance to 
party on the same hallowed turf some of our country’s greatest athletes perform on. 
Each child from The Hood attending will receive a gift from Santa and any leftover 
gifts will be donated to the City Mission. The Mission are hosting their annual 
Christmas distribution for another week at Entry A in the North Stand. It has been 
pleasing to see Eden Park being utilised as a community asset to bring joy to 
families at what can be a challenging time of the year. 

 

You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive communications and offers from 
Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, however if you wish you can unsubscribe here and you 
can view our  privacy policy here. 

   

 


